
PAC Meeting – Enver Creek Secondary 
Sept 21st @ 7PM 

 
The first PAC meeting of the 2020-2021 school year will take place on Monday September 21st at 7PM 
online on the ZOOM platform.  
 
Enver Creek’s Parent Advisory Committee is a very important part of our school. The mission statement 
for Enver Creek’s PAC reads that the purpose of the council shall be: 

• To further educational interest and well-being of Enver Creek Secondary School 
students. 

• To facilitate and encourage participation by parents, students, and interested persons in 
the school community in relevant educational activities. 

• To strengthen the role of families in education and schooling.  
 
Please join us on Monday night to discuss the start-up of the school year and where we are headed this 
year! Elections for the PAC executive for the 2020-21 school year will be held at the first meeting of the 
year.  
 
I look forward to working together this year! 
 
Mike Kilpatrick is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Topic: PAC Meeting - Enver Creek Secondary 
Time: Sep 21, 2020 07:00 PM Vancouver 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84925008626?pwd=NXJoc3dEQStERDdTa2UrblQvQWlKdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 849 2500 8626 
Passcode: 9w8xWK 
 
--  
Mike Kilpatrick 
Principal 
Enver Creek Secondary 
14505 84th Ave. 
Surrey, B.C. 
V3S 8X2 
P. 604-543-8149 
T. @MTKilpatrick 
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/envercreek 
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